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The Institutional Review Board recognizes the following researchers who have complied with
the Research Code and who have been granted Research Permits:

Annabah Conn, Principal Investigator and PhD student at Northern Arizona University.
Research Titled: “Weaving The Way: Development Education in Three Southwestern Tribally
Controlled Colleges”

Alyssa Kreikemeir, Principal Investigator and PhD student at Boston University. Research
Titled: “Aerial Enclosures: From Commons to Conflict in the American West

Dr. Matt Ignacio, Tohono O’odham Member of Chukut Kut District, and Assistant
Professor at Arizona State University. Research Titled: “Understanding the effects of the
COVID-19 pandemic among Indigenous adults living on Tribal Land in Arizona.

The Tohono O’odham Nation’s Institutional Review Board (IRB) was established to oversee the
Research Code that was enacted and codified as 17 Tohono O’odham Code Chapter 8 by
Resolution No. 13-165 effective May 23, 2013.

The Board is comprised of five enrolled Nation’s members:

Beth Michel, Chair,
Naomi Tom, Vice-Chair
Lisa Palacios, Secretary
Allison Ramirez, Member
Susan Warmack, Member

The IRB welcomes research proposals. Questions regarding the above permitted research or
research proposals may be directed to the IRB’s email at IRB@tonation-nsn.gov
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